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2021 Progress and Planning Meeting was held online 

 

We shared information on the control and quarantine measures for COVID-19 in each 

country by e-mail and sought to hold a face-to-face project general meeting, but we decided 

that face-to-face meetings would be difficult because of strict quarantine measures in each 

country. Therefore, we held an online Zoom Meeting for explaining the progress and future 

activity plans in 2021. Especially, we discussed the budget execution this year for researcher 

exchange and holding meetings, along with the trends of COVID-19 infections in each 

country. In addition, we held a seminar on "the latest aquaculture technology in each country". 

The seminar presentation materials were shared by the members. 

 

 

 

 

 


